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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     

MARCH 27, 2023          

      
 

WORCESTER REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY ADVISORY BOARD  

SCHEDULES FORUM TO GAIN INPUT ON NEXT WRTA ADMINISTRATOR 

 

Hybrid forum slated for Wednesday, April 19th, 6:00 p.m. 
 

Online survey also available for users to provide input 

 
Worcester, MA – The Worcester Regional Transit Authority Advisory Board is pleased to announce 

that a hybrid forum will be held on April 19th to offer WRTA users the opportunity to share their 

thoughts regarding the skills and experience the next WRTA Administrator should possess. 
 

“We are very interested in hearing recommendations regarding the skills, experience, and other 

characteristics WRTA users would like to see in the next Administrator,” said Gary Rosen, 

Chairperson of the WRTA Advisory Board. “We value the input of all of our riders in the 

Administrator selection process.” 
 

The WRTA Advisory Board has contracted with consulting firm Community Paradigm Associates to 

assist in the search process. Bernard Lynch, Managing Principal of the firm, will facilitate the forum. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

An online survey is also available for WRTA users, including individuals, businesses, and 

institutions, to share their thoughts regarding the preferred skills and experience of the next 

Administrator. The online survey can be accessed through April 19, 2023, via the WRTA website and 

here: WRTA Community Survey. 
 

For more information, please contact the WRTA at 508-791-9782. 

 

Forum Information 
 

Date: Wednesday, April 19, 2023  

          6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
 

Location: Worcester Public Library, Banx Room 

      3 Salem Street, Worcester, MA 

 

To remotely participate in the forum via Zoom:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83832685619 
 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/nBEdHF5apH7toutC7
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83832685619

